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Dates to
Remember

Wednesday 15 March
Summer Sports Day - 
Inter-School Cricket, Basketball 
& Tennis

Friday 17 March
Staff P/L Day - School Closed

Thursday 23 March
Outdoor Pursuits Camp Departs

Friday 24 March 
Outdoor Pursuits Camp Returns

Monday 27 March
Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings

Tuesday 28 March
Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings

Wednesday 29 March
Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings
Re-scheduled P&FA Meeting 
6.00pm

Friday 31 March
Term 1 Concludes 2.30pm
Japan Tour Departs

Saturday 1 April
Laos Tour Departs

Student Leadership at Highview is 
authentic and respected. Congratulations 
to our School Captains, Keely McDonald 
and Luke Tatchell and School Leaders 
Tashana Rendell, Decara Jones, Andrew 
Gray and James Judd. These School 
Leaders mentor Student Councils at each 
level: Junior Secondary, Middle School 
and Senior School. 

HIGHVIEW SCHOOL LEADERS 2017

Please note that 
one term’s notice 
of withdrawal is 

required in writing 
to the Principal

Christ’s example of leadership through 
service epitomises the manner in which 
our School Leaders conduct themselves. 
They are compassionate, kind, creative 
and courageous. They have made a 
wonderful start and we are very proud of 
them.

Ms Melinda Scash
Principal
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2017 HOUSE CAPTAINS 

Butler House Captains Shannae 
Mills & Bridgette Bates

Campbell House Captains Connor 
O’Shea & Cassidy Gordon

Chisholm House Captains Zak 
Rinaldi & Sean Hermann

Wesley House Captains Isabella 
Thomson & Daniel Howell

JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL
The Junior School Council this year hopes to achieve great 
things! Starting off small we are looking to get Year 7 and 8 
students in a ‘Relay For Life’ team, as well as doing other 
small jobs around the school, such as raising the flag each 
Monday and taking it down on Friday. Over the course of 
the year, we hope to gain feedback about what students 
like and dislike, and plan to make changes according to the 
voice of the students.

Andrew Gray & Decara Jones

MIDDLE SCHOOL COUNCIL
The Middle School Council consists of students from 
Years 9 and 10 who were elected to represent their year 
levels and share ideas, interests and suggestions for 
improvement for their school. The Middle School Council 
is led by Luke Tatchell (School Captain) and myself 
(Deputy School Captain) with the assistance of the Middle 
School Coordinator Mr Chris Egan. Currently, the council 
is organising an out-of-uniform day to fundraise for World 
Down Syndrome Day to help support those with Down 
Syndrome.

Tashana Rendell & Luke Tatchell

SENIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL
Highview’s first School Council meetings have been held 
with great success for all involved. The new Senior School 
Council (Year 11 and 12) has met and discussed student 
ideas on key topics that matter most to them, including 
representing Highview at Maryborough’s ‘Relay for Life’, 
demonstrating school pride in wearing Year 12 jerseys and 
adjustment to the new no bell policy. We are excited to 
amplify Highview’s student voice in a way it has not been 
possible before. It’s going to be an amazing year to come. 

Keely McDonald & James Judd
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At a recent School Assembly, our 2017 Swim Champions 
were acknowledged for their performances in the pool. 
Congratulations to all!

SWIM CHAMPS ACKNOWLEDGED

Emmerson Wood receiving her award 
for breaking 2 records:
Year 7 Female 50m Backstroke 
0m 39s 97ms
Year 7 Female 50m Freestyle 
0m 34s 16ms

Lachlan Bates receiving his award for 
breaking 2 records:
Open Male 50m Butterfly 
0m 35s  41ms
Year 8 Male 50m Breaststroke 
0m 42s 00ms

Winning 
House

BUTLER

House Spirit
CAMPBELL
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GREAT YEAR 8 DAY IN ANGLESEA
Year 8 students ventured to Anglesea for a day in the surf. 
When we arrived we split into two groups, we were either 
doing kayaking or surfing or playing games on the beach. 
The activities were awesome! The beach was beautiful; it 
was a perfect day. I am sure that everyone had a great time! 
Thank you girls, for the beautiful singing on the bus to and 
from Anglesea. Thanks to all of the teachers who made the 
excursion possible.

Lani Harman - Year 8

PANCAKE RACE
On Shrove Tuesday the great Highview Pancake race took 
place. A group of enthusiastic students from Years 7 to 9 
participated for their House colours. The conditions were 
very challenging with the intense heat. The results were 
extremely close:

1st Butler
2nd Campbell
3rd Wesley
4th Chisholm

WINNERS
BUTLER!
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ICCES
Congratulations to our students who travelled to 
Melbourne to compete against other Independent Schools 
in Swimming, Badminton & Table Tennis. Teams in both 
Badminton and Table Tennis made finals which was a 
great effort. Our swimmers all performed well, with some 
outstanding performances in their year level events from:

Lachlan Bates - 1st Freestyle, 3rd Breaststroke, 3rd 
Butterfly and 4th Backstroke.

Emmerson Wood - 2nd Freestyle, 3rd Backstroke and 3rd 
Butterfly.

Chelsea Chew - 4th Freestyle.

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER
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CANOEING ON THE RES
The Year 9 Outdoor Pursuits class went canoeing at the 
Goldfields Reservoir here in Maryborough. It was a good 
experience for those who haven’t been canoeing before 
and even more fun for those who have. It definitely was 
not as easy as we thought it was going to be. We had to 
learn to steer and hold the paddle correctly. 
When we got the hang of it, we were challenged to do 
some activities such as standing on the canoe, which 
took a lot of concentration and co-ordination and paddling 
around the lake touching every buoy with our partner 
which required teamwork and communication. We had a 
ripper day and we are keen to experience this again.

Deanna Dellis – Year 9

HIGHVIEW HISTORY COMMITTEE
Just after Founders Day in March, our first Highview 
History Committee meeting was held in the new Board 
room. Those attending included: Kevin & Irene Lloyd, 
Wendy Hare, Geoff James, David Bucknall, Barb Neilsen, 
Kylie Moore, Trish Walsh, Peter Harris, Mike & Margaret 
Lovell and Val Dwyer. Photos from the Geoff James era 
were on display and enjoyed by all. The purpose of the 
gatherings, which are held on the first Monday or every 
month is to share stories, preserve treasures, record 
memories and celebrate the history of ‘The Convent’ and 
the first ecumenical school in the world, Highview College.

Senator Bridget McKenzie and Cate Mercer-Grant (Media 
& Communications Advisor to the member for Wannon, 
Dan Tehan MP) visited Highview College in March to 
discuss our plans for the future. They were extremely 
impressed with our MasterPlan, the current growth in 
student interest in the Sciences, our focus on academics 
and in our commitment to ensuring every young person 
who wants to is able to access a Highview Education. We 
look forward to having future meetings once these projects 
have been thoroughly costed and planned. These are 
exciting times for Highview College.

SENATOR’S VISIT
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SUN SMART
As a Sun Smart school, we place great importance 
on observing Sun Smart practices. These include the 
compulsory wearing of hats during recess and lunchtimes 
and for all outdoor class activities in Term 1 and Term 4. 
School hats are available from Macks and are the only 
acceptable headwear. This information is also included in 
the Student Planner. 
We also recommend the wearing of sunscreen, which is 
available at any time Reception and the Gym.
Remember Slip, Slop, Slap, Seek, Slide.

FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
Conveyance Allowance

The conveyance allowance is a form of financial assistance 
to help families in rural and regional Victoria with the cost 
of transporting their children to their nearest appropriate 
school/campus. The conveyance allowance is available to 
eligible students travelling by public transport, private car 
and public bus.  

In summary for Highview Students to be eligible:
•  Students must attend their closest non-government 
‘Christian’ College
•    Reside 4.8km or more from Highview
•  Reside 4.8km or more from the closest ‘Free Bus Service’ 
bus stop

Forms are available from the Highview Office. 

For more information please refer to 
www.education.vic.gov.au or contact the Highview office 
on 03 5459 1000. 

Camps Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF)

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist 
families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities.
If you hold a valid means tested concession card or are 
a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF.
The CSEF is paid directly to the school and is allocated to 
the school camp/excursion portion of the school fees.
Forms will be accepted until 30 June 2017, however, forms 
are encouraged to be returned as soon as possible.

Forms are available from the office or our website.

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 03 5459 1000. 

School Fee Payments – direct deposits

When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payments of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

SEQTA UPDATE - REPORTS ON LINE 24/7
Highview College has moved to continuous reporting in 
2017 powered by the market-leading learning management 
system, SEQTA. This allows parents and guardians to have 
real-time and accurate access to results, feedback, and 
resources when it is relevant to them. Access is provided 
through our parent portal, ‘Highview Engage’. 

Already approximately 77% of Highview College students 
have at least one parent registered to access ‘Highview 
Engage’. The benefits of having this access include:
• Being able to see task requirements and due dates to 
allow for improved organisation and planning
• Having access to feedback on tasks as it is provided by 
the teacher, ensuring that results and feedback are never 
lost
• Real-time engagement with content and ideas explored 
within the classroom, including access to relevant 
resources. 
• The ability to engage with the College more easily with 
regard to pastoral care, absences, access to timetables, 
and communicating with teachers.

Many parents who login to Highview Engage have 
recognised the benefits it will provide to them and their 
students. Some of the positive feedback we have received 
include:

‘Highview Engage is beneficial as it has everything 
accessible at our fingertips.’

‘A benefit is that I can see how my child is progressing 
throughout the term rather than waiting until parent/
teacher/student interviews or end of the year so that any 
perceived issues he has at school can be addressed 
sooner rather than later.’

‘I don’t need to bug my kids about when homework is 
due – I can login and see it for myself and help them stay 
organised.’

‘I love to see my son get constructive feedback so he can 
improve along the way.’

‘Highview Engage is extremely user-friendly. I login twice 
a week to see what is coming up and find out what has 
happened.’

‘Overall this is a great initiative by Highview and I look 
forward to the year ahead. I do hope all teachers embrace 
SEQTA knowing that there are parents like me who will 
appreciate their feedback throughout the year.’

If you are interested in registering for an account or have 
any questions about the system, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr Cory Skilton (Head of eLearning and SEQTA) 
via email at seqta@highview.vic.edu.au.
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INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC
We are pleased to announce that our Instrumental 
Music Program has been extended in 2017 to provide 
our student’s opportunities to participate in a range of 
performing groups (e.g rock band, contemporary groups, 
etc). 
The Extra-curricular program promotes teamwork and 
community involvement through regular rehearsals and 
public performances. It is a fantastic opportunity for 
students to be involved in an extension of their academic 
study in order to receive a well-balanced schooling 
experience. 

Students in the program attend a 40-minute band rehearsal 
during a lunch time each week with other students who 
have similar musical skills and experience. Currently, 
the intermediate band is rehearsing on Friday, while the 
Junior Band will rehearse each Wednesday. Rehearsals 
will commence in Term 2.

RENOVATIONS OF OUR MUSIC CENTRE
We are currently planning for a huge renovation in our 
Music Centre in order to enrich our curriculum offerings 
with 21st-century music technology, as well as providing 
students access to instrumental rooms purposely built for 
private music lessons. 

A fully equipped recording studio with three soundproofed 
recording booths is one of the features in our Music Centre. 
Students will have access to the studio through classroom 
Music and Instrumental Music programs. 

We are grateful for the support of the ‘P&FA’ who are 
assisting us financially to create our very first music lab in 
our music classroom. The lab has the latest Digital Audio 
Workstation (DAW) setup for our students to explore, 
manipulate, create, record, and generate sound on a 
digital platform. The curriculum design for integrating the 
DAW is mainly project-based learning and students will 
be able to produce projects such as music and sound 
effects for games and movies, creating ring tones, sound 
sampling for talking robot and virtual instruments.

These are exciting times for Music at Highview College. 

Mr Jerry Lau
Music Co-ordinator

CAREERS
WORK EXPERIENCE
All Year 10 students need to be reminded that they are 
required to do Work Experience this year. Work Experience 
week is Monday 26 June to Friday 30 June, which is the 
last week of term 2. If you haven’t already started looking 
for a work place then it is probably timely to investigate 
areas of employment that interest you and enquire with 
prospective employers. If you intend completing Work 
Experience in an industry based work place eg. electrical, 
plumbing, carpentry etc. then you will also require a White 
Card to work onsite. This can be arranged through the 
school and depending on numbers, will cost between 
$140 - $150. This qualification has no expiry, therefore, 
will be valuable for future use. If you have difficulty finding 
placement please call into the Careers Office where Work 
Experience forms are also available.

UMAT
Are you in Year 12 and considering a career in Medicine 
or Dentistry? Then you will need to sit the compulsory 
UMAT (Undergraduate Medicine and Health Sciences 
Admissions Test). Registrations are already open and 
close at 5pm on 2 June 2017. The UMAT takes place on 
26 July 2017 and results released late September. There 
are a number of companies that offer UMAT preparation 
courses. For more information visit the Careers Office.

INSIDE MONASH SEMINAR SERIES
Students can come and get the inside story of what it’s like 
to study at Monash. Seminars will feature perspectives 
from a current student, a graduate and an academic. It’s 
a great way for students to research their course options 
at Monash and experience first-hand what it might be like. 
Registrations are essential and session book out early. 
Students can register at www.monash.edu/inside-monash 

LA TROBE UNIVERSITY NEWS 
La Trobe’s main campus is located at Bundoora 
(Melbourne) and has campuses in Bendigo, Albury-
Wodonga, Shepparton and Mildura. La Trobe turns 50 this 
year!
• ‘EXPERIENCE LA TROBE’ – How can you find out about 
studying at La Trobe university? Experience La Trobe 
provides an opportunity to attend workshops, lectures, and 
seminars whilst being exposed to areas of the university 
not usually available on Open Day. You’ll be able to talk 
to current academics and students to find out what their 
dream career is really like. Parents can attend the parents’ 
session if they wish covering topics like university costs, 
courses and admissions. When: Melbourne: 9.30am 
– 4.30pm, Fri 7 April & Thurs 6 July; country campuses 
have Experience Days later in the year. Registrations and 
information: http://www.latrobe.edu.au/experience/events/
experience-la-trobe-events 
• ASPIRE – La Trobe has offered the ASPIRE program 
for three years now. ASPIRE students have shown 

MUSIC AT HIGHVIEW
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a significant commitment to their community through 
volunteerism, service and leadership. As a result of this, 
ASPIRE students are able to access a place at La Trobe 
on a significantly lower ATAR than otherwise required. 
Many employers indicate that volunteer experience gives 
candidates an advantage, and ASPIRE students are 
leading the way in employability. More information on 
applications for 2018 later.

WILLIAM ANGLISS INSTITUTE 
William Angliss Institute is a specialist centre for food, 
tourism, hospitality and events careers. Located in La 
Trobe St Melbourne, it offers modern training facilities, 
a training restaurant, demonstration kitchens and a wide 
range of courses from certificates to degrees. 
• The William Angliss Skills and Jobs Centre will be holding 
an industry insight into the travel and tourism industry, 
designed for those interested in pursuing a tourism career 
who would like to gain knowledge of the industry. When: 
4pm, Thurs 16 Mar; Where: William Angliss Institute, 555 
La Trobe St, Melbourne. Register on the William Angliss 
website. 
• The Institute is conducting School Holiday Programs in 
April, July and September. These will involve hands-on 
activities in one specialist area, a campus tour, catered 
lunch and course information session. The April session 
will be on Thurs 13 April. Book on-line. 

SWINBURNE NEWS 
Swinburne is both a university and a TAFE provider. Its 
main campus is in Hawthorn, right by Glenferrie station. 
It also has campuses in Croydon and Wantirna. It offers 
courses through from Certificates to Doctorates.
• SCHOLARSHIPS - From 2017 onwards, scholarships 
of $5,000pa will be automatically offered to Swinburne 
applicants who receive an ATAR of 95 or more (no 
separate application required). Various grants are also 
available (apply direct to Swinburne). In addition, the High 
Achievers Program (HAP) will provide students receiving 
an ATAR of 95 or more with mentors, a personalised 
program, projects, and one-on-one assistance.
• NEW COURSES AT SWINBURNE IN 2017 will be the 
Bachelor of Nursing (with a technology focus) and the 
Bachelor of Engineering Practice. There will also be a 
Diploma of Advanced Technologies.
• Swinburne is commencing an EARLY LEADERS 
PROGRAM. The ELP provides secondary students 
with opportunities to build and document their individual 
strengths and interests. The program identifies students 
who show enthusiasm and achievement in areas outside 
their secondary studies, including volunteer work, club 
or society participation, school projects and career 
exploration. By documenting and reflecting on their 
skills and achievements, students will create a valuable 
resource with certified credentials from Swinburne for 
use in applications for employment, further study or 
other pursuits.  Part of the reason for this program is that 
students are individuals with individual talents that may 

not be recognised by the ATAR system. NOTE: It is not 
an early offer program. The program is aimed at students 
in Year 11. Register interest at  http://www.swinburne.edu.
au/early-leaders.  
• Swinburne is now offering a Masters degree in 
OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY, and from 2018 – 2020 
will introduce Masters degrees in PHYSIOTHERAPY, 
DIETETICS and SPEECH PATHOLOGY.

AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY
ACU has campuses at Melbourne and Ballarat and is 
offering a University Experience Day where students can 
get a taste of university life. This free event allows students 
to take part in workshops showcasing degrees they are 
interested in, and participate in interactive activities led by 
ACU staff and students. University Experience Day will be 
held for students in Years 10-12 at Ballarat Campus on 
Tuesday 11 July and Melbourne Tuesday 4 July. Further 
details regarding registration will follow.
EARLY ACHIEVERS PROGRAM
ACU also offers the Early Achievers Program which 
recognises community service and can help gain an early 
offer to ACU. Applications open: Wednesday 26 April 2017 
and close: Monday 17 July 2017. Offers will be made by 
the end of August.

OPEN DAY DATES FOR 2017 
• Attendance at Open Days is vital for senior school 
students. They are especially important for courses which 
involve a folio presentation, an interview, an audition or 
completion of some type of information kit as part of the 
application process (eg many art, design, drama and 
music courses). You need to see the facilities, go to an 
information session, talk to staff/students, and compare 
institutions.
• AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY (ACU) – Sun 13 
August (Melbourne); Sun 27 Aug (Ballarat)
• BOX HILL INSTITUTE – Sun 20 August (Lilydale); Sun 
27 August (Box Hill)
• DEAKIN UNIVERSITY – Sun 6 August (Warrnambool); 
Sun 20 August (Geelong); Sun 27 August (Melbourne)
• FEDERATION UNIVERSITY – Sun 27 August (Ballarat, 
Berwick and Gippsland)
• HOLMESGLEN – Thursdays – book on-line
• LA TROBE UNIVERSITY – Sun 6 August (Melbourne); 
Sun 27 August (Bendigo)
• MELBOURNE POLYTECHNIC – Sat 19 August (Preston)
• MONASH UNIVERSITY – Sat 5 August (Peninsula); Sun 
6 August (Caulfield and Clayton); Sun 20 August (Parkville)
• RMIT – Sun 13 Aug (City and Bundoora)
• SWINBURNE – Sun 30 July (Hawthorn)
• UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE – Sun 20 August 
(Parkville)
• VICTORIA UNIVERSITY – Sun 20 August (Footscray)

There is also an opportunity for a responsible senior 
student to do some paid babysitting, after school on a 
Thursday for two hours. The child is a six-year-old and 
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attends Saint Augustine’s PS. The hours are likely to 
increase. For further information visit the Careers Office.

There are also opportunities for a School Based 
Apprenticeship, which will study Certificate 111 Individual 
Support (Aged Care) at Havilah Hostel. Contact the 
Careers Office ASAP if you are interested.

CAREERS Cont...

CONGRATULATIONS
Jackson Steer for competing in Bull Riding in the APRA 
& Woodall Competition Rodeo Circuits where he most 
recently placed 4th in the Jnr Bullride Division.

Mason Tranter for competing as an apprentice for 
Parkview Bakery in the annual Victorian baking show held 
at Shepparton Saturday 4 March. The event is run by the 
Baking Association of Australia. He entered two fruit tarts 
in the apprentice section, competing against a dozen other 
apprentices from around the state and won first prize. 
Parkview Bakery also won a gold medal for their hot cross 
buns, putting them in the top ten in Australia.

Grace Bassett has been selected as a part of the Under 
16 2017 BASL girls representative development squad 
(Bendigo Amateur Soccer League). Throughout the year 
the team will be involved in 3 competitions:
Boys/Girls FC
CountryLeague Championships
Shepparton Tournament

Liam Palling has been selected to referee at the 2017 
Kanga Cup, the largest youth soccer tournament in the 
southern hemisphere, which is held in Canberra in the 
July school holidays. Only around 50 young referees from 
across Australia and the Pacific region are selected to 
officiate here. The standard of play is high and a lot of 
coaching is provided to referees, including by A-League 
and international referees.
Liam was selected on the strength of his local performances 
over the past year and his commitment to the FFV (Football 
Federation Victoria) Referee Academy.

Jesse & Eliza Sullivan for competing at both Regional and 
State Level of the Victorian Little Athletics Competition. 
Jesse at Regionals placed 1st in 100m, 200m & 400m, 
with Eliza placing 1st in Long Jump and 2nd in Triple Jump. 
At State level, Jesse made both the 100m and 200m finals 
and only missed out on reaching the 400m final by 0.06 
seconds, but still managed a PB in this event!

Past student, Brooke Saligari (Year 12 2016), for receiving  
a Driscoll Ag 2016/17 Youth Agricultural Scholarship which 
will see Brooke receive $1500 this year and a further 
$1500 at the start of next year to go towards her tuition 
fees at Longerenong AG College.
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SCHOLARSHIP CONGRATULATIONS
Last year I applied for the VicRoads Indigenous Secondary 
School Scholarship. It involved filling out an application 
with topics such as what I want to achieve after completing 
VCE, what kind of issues I believe Indigenous people 
encounter and finding references from school and an 
Aboriginal Elder in my community. 

During the school holidays, I was lucky enough to find out 
that my application for the scholarship was successful.

Jacinta Douglas – Year 10

I was fortunate enough to be one of three recipients to be 
awarded a Central Goldfields Masonic Group scholarship,  
which involved an application and interview process. 
This while daunting also proved to be very helpful as I 
embark on the first year of my VCE. I am very grateful 
for the generosity of the local Masonic groups and the 
Freemasons Foundation, who make opportunities like this 
possible.

Bridgette Bates - Year 11
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Dear Parents

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held between 4.00pm – 7.00pm on
Monday 27 and Tuesday 28 of March.
You can now book interviews for the times that suit YOUR FAMILY.
Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions.

BOOKINGS CLOSE MONDAY 27 of MARCH at 9.00am

mshmb

Go to 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au
Enter THIS school event code.
Then follow the 3 simple steps.

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be 
emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail 
folder if you do not receive your email immediately. 
You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any 
time, and change your interviews - until bookings close. 

BOOKINGS ARE OPEN SO ALL FAMILIES MAY BEGIN BOOKING IMMEDIATELY.

Parents who don’t have internet access can have their child(ren) access the booking site 
using computers at lunchtimes to make bookings or phone the school on 5459 1000 and
Office staff will book when time allows. Interviews are up to 10 minutes. If you require more 
time, please contact your teacher directly and make alternative arrangements.

If there are no suitable times available on the schedule for a specific teacher, parents will 
need to contact the classroom teacher directly to arrange an alternative interview time 
outside the allocated schedule. Parents can change their interview times any time prior to 
the closing date, by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the 
code. Parents wishing to change their interview times after the closing date should contact 
the school directly on 5459 1000



Education Through Wholeness



HIGHVIEW COLLEGE
School Tours 

Highview College Maryborough extends an invitation 
to join a tour of the school with our Principal. 

Come and see the Highview difference
aEducation Through Wholeness

To register for a tour please contact our 
Registrar Kay Murray  (03) 5459 1000 
or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

The next tour 
will be held on 

Friday 
21 April 

at 9.00am
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For more information please contact our Registrar Kay Murray
03 5459 1000 or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

Small Classes

Nurturing and safe environment

Come and see the Highview difference

Enrolments welcome now for Year 7 2018

Bursaries available for all year levels (7-12)


